

R.C. Pastoral Centre Centre Pastoral 1415, 4th Avenue West PRINCE ALBERT, SK

S6V 5H www.padiocese.ca

Re: Approval of the Language Policy and Guidelines for Implementation

Dear members of the Conseil pastoral francophone interdiocésain de la Saskatchewan:

This letter will confirm that we, the Roman Catholic Bishops of Saskatchewan are responding to your request for approval of the Language Policy for the Catholic Church in Saskatchewan and the Guidelines for the Implementation of the Language Policy for the Catholic Church in Saskatchewan dated November 2019.

We wish to inform you that we have approved both documents at our (date) November 2019 meeting in Saskatoon.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Don Bolen, Archbishop of Regina

Mark Hagemoen, Bishop of Saskatoon

Albert Thévenot, Bishop of Prince Albert

Marcel Michaud (On behalf of CPFIS)

Date: November 20, 2019